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January 24, 1984 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This is to confirm your very concise report of reception of 

our signal and program content. Enclosed is our QSL card 

for your posting. 

Details concerning our signal strength and co -channel interference 
are very accurate and greatly appreciated as it contributes to the 

effective operation of how our eight tower antenna array is 

radiating. Also of value are the details of program content and 
overall time span that you clearly heard. 

Among guests aired were car doctor, Mike Halus, and Host, 

Mark Pentrack. 

In appreciation, 

/rdl 
Enclosure 

Sincerely, 

Phil J. Ashear 
Chief Engineer 

One Allegheny Square, Allegheny Center 
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15212 

(412) 323-5300 


